
 
 

Moderna COVID-19 Bivalent Booster in Limited Supply 

Additional allocations of Moderna COVID-19 bivalent booster doses will be limited until late 
September 2022.   
Providers needing additional doses of COVID-19 bivalent booster doses are encouraged to 
consider ordering the Pfizer BioNTech formulation.  
Additional information on availability of the Moderna booster will be communicated as it 
becomes available.  
Please send questions to COVIDVaccines@dhec.sc.gov.     
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